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Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,  
 

ñThen Jesus returned from the Jordan River and was led by the Spirit into the wilderness, where he was tempted by 

the devil for forty days.ò                                                                                                                            Luke 4:1-2 
 

In a little over two weeks, we will enter the season of Lent, the forty day period prior to Easter when we are  

encouraged to look at our lives honestly and critically, and ask ourselves what attitudes, habits and behaviors we 

need to change in order to become more like Jesus Christ. Lent is the perfect time to follow Christ’s example of 

spending time alone, praying to God. The Bible tells us, “Jesus himself would often slip away alone to pray.” The 

above scripture and story that follows, tells us that after his baptism, in preparation for doing the work God sent him 

to do, Jesus was led by the Holy Spirit into the wilderness.  For forty days he prayed and fasted and fought the temp-

tation to take the easy way out. It was a time of reflection, soul-searching and communing with God, so that he 

could do the work and live the life to which God called him.  And this commitment to spend time alone with God is 

something we too should do.  Because God is calling us to work and live our lives for His purpose as well.  
 

Christian author Evelyn Underhill writes, “Lent is a good time for spiritual stocktaking; a pause, a retreat from life’s 

busy surface to its solemn depths.” Yes, Lent is a time for us to meaningfully reflect on Christ’s death – why he 

needed to suffer and to die, and what that means for us.  To think about why Easter is our most important  

Christian celebration. To think about our own relationship with God. These are important questions for us to  

consider, and to properly do so, we need to spend some time in quiet, to do our own reflecting, soul-searching and 

communing with God. In our world of busy schedules, internet, email, social media, fast food, 24/7 media coverage, 

etc., it is a real challenge for us to take “a retreat from life’s busy surface to its solemn depths.” And yet, if we meet 

that challenge, we will indeed find God, and find direction for our lives. Rev. Barbara Brown Taylor wrote that  

Jesus’ time in the wilderness “freed him from all devilish attempts to distract him from his true purpose. After forty 

days in the wilderness, Jesus learned to trust that the Spirit who had led him there would lead him out again, with the 

kind of clarity and strength he could not have found anywhere else.”  And we can trust in that same Spirit to do the 

same thing for us. 
 

And so I encourage you to make the effort to spend time alone with God. Here are some ideas:  1) Sign up for the 

Lenten Study; 2) start a Lenten Journal and write down your reflections, your questions, your desires, your prayers;  

3) turn off the TV one night a week and instead read a book which will help deepen your faith and further your 

growth; 4) spend at least fifteen minutes every day praying, reading the Bible, listening for God; 5) fast or give up 

something so that every day you might remember what Christ gave up for you.   

 

May your Lenten journey be a meaningful one. 

Pastor Rebecca  

mailto:jwumcfalmouth@verizon.net


 

 

 

Watch and pray… 

 

Throughout Advent, we watched and prayed together 

as we prepared again for the coming of Christ into 

our world.   Together we worked to straighten and 

level the highway of our lives –the highway of  

reversal, the highway in between, the highway of  

enthusiasm, and the highway of merriment.  We hope 

this study helped you grow in your faith during a 

busy holiday season.  If so, watch for future studies 

and encourage your friends and family to participate 

as well!  

 

In 2015, we are seeking adults to volunteer to pray 

(on their own time) for the children of our Sunday 

School and Youth Group through our new Prayer 

Buddies ministry.  Children face so many challenges 

as they grow up and deal with today’s world -we 

want to cover all of them with the power of prayer!  

Please sign up in the narthex before or after services, 

or contact Jenn Linton(jennifer.v.linton@gmail.com). 

 

THE CHURCH MOUSE   
 

(Word has it that our church mouse is back 

after a long hiatus.  So please keep in mind that any-

thing that happens at John Wesley may be reported 

in this newsletter either in fact, or with a load of  

fiction thrown in the mix. So don't get your knickers 

in a knot by what's said, it's all in fun!) 
 

Did you hear that our dear Pat Dinsmore was in a 

panic regarding a needlepoint of the 23rd Psalm of 

hers that had been lost for some time.  Apparently 

she was all over the church looking for it for hours, 

but to no avail.  But our new church administrator, 

Laura Peterson, ever efficient, somehow found it.  

Pat's response... “I've been here 46 years and  

couldn't find it, she's been here two weeks and did!”  

Kudos to Laura. 
 

In the past month or so, I've seen Dick Wenderoth 

working in the kitchen (my favorite place in the 

whole world!) so many times that I think he must 

keep a cot there! Thank you for all you do, Dick, and 

your sidekicks as well.   
 

Betty Smith and Linda Duane went a little overboard 

cleaning up after Christmas this year.  Nice job  

ladies. I don't mind you taking down the decorations, 

but when you started cleaning up that storage area 

adjacent to the altar and throwing out all that junk, it 

got me a little worried.  After all, one of the reasons 

I take up residence here at John Wesley is because of 

all the junk we do keep around here!  It provides me 

so many dark and dirty places to hide! 
 

Not to be overly picky, but isn't it a little tacky to be 

reading the bulletin during worship??  You can  

always read it later, and you won't miss out on the 

prayer, the Word, and the great music. 
 

Yikes!  Did I see Pastor Rebecca has her own park-

ing space now?  What's next... a Starbucks latte  

delivered everyday, a gym membership, a four-day 

work week?  Keep this up and you'll never be  

promoted to D. S. 
 

Well, that's all for now, I'm just back.  But keep in 

mind, I'm watching!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations JWUMC Youth Group! 

ñBicycles in Bethlehemò 

Winners! First Place 

Falmouth  Christmas Parade 2014 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Happy February to everyone.!  

Please continue to wear your name tags,  

and let Marilyn  know if you cannot make  

any of these scheduled Sundays. 
 

 

February, 2015 

1st  Mel Trott, Beverly & Roger Arbo, &  

   Brian Linton 

8th  Sharon Mulcahy, Karyn Briggs, Jan  

  Brooks, & Dick Sherman 

15th  Ken Whitcomb, Linda Duane, & Karl  

  & Pearl Jurentkuff 

22nd  Al Croft, Karen Dean, Jim Grosslein,  

  & Lorraine Hunt 
 
 

March, 2015 

1st  Mel Trott, Beverly & Roger Arbo, &  

  Brian Linton 

8th  Sharon Mulcahy, Karyn Briggs, Jan  

  Brooks, & Dick Sherman 

15th  Ken Whitcomb, Linda Duane, & Karl  

  & Pearl Jurentkuff 

22nd  Al Croft, Karen Dean, Jim Grosslein,  

  & Lorraine Hunt 

29th  Russell Brown, Jan Brooks, Dick  

  MacKenzie, & Marilyn Mugno 
 

 

  

 

   

 

 

February is the month, of Love and Lent.  We are 

reminded of Love! Our love for God as well as 

one another! We will be reciting a Valentine’s 

Prayer for you.  Watch for details in the bulletin. 
 

February 18th is Ash Wednesday and Lent will 

begin.  This year our Sunday School children will 

all be taking the Lenten Journey together. With 

our adults as we all study “The Way’ by Adam 

Hamilton. This curriculum will run each Sunday 

during Lent with lessons and activities to rein-

force this very special time of year. Our children 

will come away with a better understanding of 

what Lent means! 
 

There will be Sunday School during February  

vacation! 
 

We have begun “Prayer Buddies” Each of our 

Sunday School children has an adult from our 

congregation praying for them! There is so much 

to be said for the Power of Prayer!  Now our  

children are benefiting from that power! 

 

Thank You,  
Eva Peterson  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For 26 wonderful years of being our church  

secretary!  We have certainly been blessed with 

your faith, dedication and hard work. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Group  
As we continue our series on finding God in the games we play, the youth will be playing a lot of games this month 

including a Pre-Super Bowl Party! Youth Group is for youth in grades 5 and above and meets every Sunday from  

4-5pm. Adult helpers are always welcome, talk to Jeremy Tagliaferre (jeremy.tagliaferre@gmail.com) to get  

involved. There is always something going on! 

 

Feb 8 - Sunday Sub Fundraiser 
Take home a submarine sandwich on Sunday February 8th and help support our Winter Ski  

Retreat and Summer Mission Trip to Boston. Our youth are eager to learn about spiritual growth  

and spread the love of Christ. Only $8 gets you a 10” sub. Contact Jeremy or the office to order. 

We thank you for all your support! 

 

Feb 21 - Rock Climbing at Carabiners! 
We will meet at JWUMC at 3:30pm and carpool to Carabiners in New Bedford, and stop for dinner on the way back. 

Pick-up will be at JWUMC at 9pm. Cost is $35 per youth and is open to any youth in grades 5 and above. Invite a 

friend! Parents are asked to fill out a waiver form on Carabiners’ website (carabiners.com). If you would like to be a 

chaperon and/or driver for this event, please contact Jeremy Tagliaferre. 

 

Youth Ski Retreat 
Open to all youth in grades 5 and above, our ski retreat will feature devotions, games, skiing and other fun winter 

games and activities. We will be carpooling to Camp Calumet in New Hampshire. Cost will be around $150 per 

youth depending on the money raised during the Sunday Sub Fundraiser. Scholarships are also available for youth 

group members. 

 

Falmouth Bike Lab 
The Falmouth Bike Lab is a ministry of John Wesley focused on teaching people about the 

power of bicycles. Even though it is cold, there are many people in Falmouth who are still  

using their bicycle as their main form of transportation. To support these folks, Open Shops  

will continue every Thursday night from 7-9pm and on the first Saturday of the month from  

10am-1pm. Additionally, the Bike Lab is running winter programs including: 

 

Bike Lab Video Club 
Every Monday throughout the winter, a group of creative students are learning about, writing, directing, starring in 

and editing instructional videos about bicycle skills. These videos will be shown on FCTV, posted to the Bike Lab’s 

website and used as teaching tools. Stay tuned for the grand premier of these short videos that are sure to please! 

 

Build -A-Bike 
The Bike Lab has continued its partnership with nearby schools and will be teaching advanced mechanic skills 

throughout the winter to students in grades 5-8. These students work to dismantle and rebuild bicycles from the frame 

up. You too can learn by simply taking something apart and putting it back together again, and it is a great activity 

during the cold of winter! 



 

 

 

 

 

(Continued) 
 

Bikes for the Falmouth Service Center 
This winter, we will be putting together 30 bikes that will be delivered to the Falmouth Service Center to be given to 

their patrons. This is a partnership with the Service Center, The Bike Lab, and the Friends of Falmouth Bikeways. If 

you would like to help repair these bikes, come visit us during Open Shop! 
 

Feb 18 - A.R.T. with Art  
Assessment and Repair Training with Arthur DiAngelis of Art’s Bike Shop continues on Feb 18 from 7pm to 8:30pm. 

Art generously donates his time and talents to teach our Bike Lab volunteers everything they need to know to assess 

and repair a bicycle. If you are interested in learning more about bikes, this is the event for you! Register by  

contacting Jeremy. 
 

THANK YOU!  
I would like to thank all of our parents and youth that made MLK Day a fun and service filled morning. This year we 

traveled to Camp Lyndon in Sandwich to join up with folks from all over the cape to celebrate the life and legacy of 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. The theme was “Bridging the Hunger Gap” and over 200 families that normally rely on 

free and reduced priced school lunches will receive food bags over winter break. We helped pack the bags, learned 

about health and nutrition, and even got a chance to showcase our dance moves. Learn and see more at 

www.jwumcfalmouth.org/youth.  

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL ñFOOD FOR THE SOULò 
John Wesley is truly blessed to have a special event at our February Food for the Soul on Wednesday the 4th.  

Fred Sievert, a member of John Wesley is recently retired and began a writing project for his family of his en-

counters with God, and it evolved into the telling of his lifelong journey of how God had always been by his side.  

The project soon became the popular spiritual book, God RevealedðRevisit Your Past to Enrich Your Future. It is 

made up of a series of stories, each meant to be a memory trigger for you about the experiences in your own life. 

On Feb. 4th, he will share his story, his experiences, and his walk with God.  We will meet in the Fellowship Hall 

for song, prayer and Fred’s message during lunch.  We will hear of his journey from a modest beginning to the 

President of a Fortune 100 Company and how he came to realize how God had guided him.  He will then lead us 

in discussion. Please make an effort to be there for this unique offering and bring a friend! 

 



 

Church-Wide Lent Bible Study:  

The Way by Adam Hamilton 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Lenten season, we invite EVERYONE to travel to 

the Holy Land and retrace Jesus’ footsteps from his  

baptism to his healing and teaching ministries, and end-

ing on Holy Week with his final week in Jerusalem.  This 

6-week study, which includes a DVD showing real sites 

in the Holy Land, will deepen your understanding of Je-

sus’ life while deepening your faith in him and your love 

for him.  We’re excited to announce that the Sunday 

School and Youth will be using the same curriculum, so 

families can journey together in The Way. 

 

Groups will meet for one hour a week, beginning the 

week of February 22, with meeting times designed to 

make it easy to participate:  weekday mornings and  

evenings, and between services on Sunday morning.  We 

even have a group meeting off-Cape!  Every group will 

be following the same format, so you can drop in at 

whatever time works for you that week. 

 

Register using the form in Sunday’s bulletin, or contact 

Jennifer Linton  

(jennifer.v.linton@gmail.com or 508-548-2792). 

 

Meeting Times 
Sunday 9:30 a.m. in the church lounge  

(Jenn & Brian Linton) 

Monday 7:30a.m. Men’s Prayer Group 

Monday 7:00 p.m. at 12 Dove St., East Wareham  

(Pastor Pam Paquette) 

Tuesday 10:00 a.m. in the church lounge  

(Pastor Rebecca Mincieli) 

Tuesday 6:30 p.m. in the Fitzgerald Room  

(Jenn Linton) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship 

Scout Sunday ï February 8th.  Come support and  

celebrate our boy and girl scouts as they seek to grow, 

learn and become productive members of our commu-

nity and live out their “duty to God” vow.   

 

Celebration of Marriage ï Renew your vows on 

Sunday, February 15th.  After both the 8:30 service 

and the 10:30 service, couples are invited to the chapel 

where Pastor Rebecca will lead a short celebration with 

words of encouragement, renewal of vows, and a pray-

er for God’s continued blessing upon the marriage. 

This is open to any and all couples who wish to reaf-

firm their love and commitment to one another. This is 

not meant to exclude anyone who is not or has not been 

married, nor is it a judgment on singleness or divorce. 

It is simply a time to recognize that marriage is a frag-

ile institution, and is an opportunity to support one an-

other in honoring the values of commitment, fidelity 

and marital love. Questions- see Pastor Rebecca. 

 

Ash Wednesday Service ï Wed. February 18th at 

7pm.  This is a meaningful worship service which be-

gins the forty day season of Lent. It’s name comes from 

the practice of placing ashes on your forehead or hand 

as a sign of repentance and mortality.  This service, will 

include prayer, a short meditation, Holy Communion 

and the imposition of ashes to those who wish to re-

ceive them.  his is an important service to begin our 

Lenten journey, and all are encouraged to attend.  

 

Lenten SeriesðòSoup for the Soulò Every Lenten 

season our church offering of “Food for the Soul” tran-

sitions to “Soup for the Soul.” Starting Wednesday, 

Feb. 25th, we will have weekly services each Wednes-

day at noon, with the final one on Wed, April 1st. 

There will be a half hour of Lenten hymns, and sermon, 

followed by a delicious soup lunch. Pastor from various 

churches in Falmouth are the speakers. Everybody is 

welcome to this time of Lent and spiritual growth.  



 

Golf Marathon Report  
 

JWUMC Golf Marathon held last September raised 

$16,475.  This may increase as donations continue to 

come in.  After expenses we will donate over $12,000 to 

local charities on Cape Cod this year.  Thank you to all 

the Golfers for their effort in raising this money through 

sponsorships.  GOOD JOB! 
 

Thank you to all who worked on the Hospitality  

committee the day of the Marathon.  Some arrived at 

6:00 AM to provide breakfast.  Some arrived at lunch 

time to cook burgers and hot dogs.  Some arrived to 

cheer us on as the Golfers hit little white balls around the 

course.  Some stayed from early morning until late  

afternoon.  Thank You to all who participated in the 

marathon to make it a great success. 
 

The Missions Committee would like to thank our John 

Wesley brothers and sisters for your generosity.  Individ-

ual donations ranged from $5 to $2,000 with lots of $10, 

$15, $25, $50 and $100 donations in between.  We also 

received many donations from our Golfers family, 

friends, employers and acquaintances who are not  

members of our congregation.  Any amount we received 

will be a blessing to those who will receive a charitable 

donation this year.   
 

We also received donations of gift certificates or a  

product from the following businesses in our area.  These 

certificates were distributed to our Golfers based on the 

amount each golfer raised.  We ask that you patronize 

these businesses during this year as a thank you for their 

participation in the marathon: 
 

 Falmouth Toyota, Bourne 

 Seafood Sam’s Restaurant, Falmouth 

 Coonamessett Inn Restaurant, Falmouth 

 Quarter Deck Restaurant, Falmouth 

 Walmart, Falmouth 

 Holly Ridge Golf Course, Sandwich (2 certifcates) 

 Patriot Fishing Boats, Falmouth 
 

All in all it was a great day of golf and fellowship with 

all who participated.  We look forward to this coming 

September when we will do it all over again.  Anyone 

interested in golfing or helping in some way can talk with 

any member of the Missions Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here's what's going on with the Missions committee: 
 

Check out Donna's report on the additional funds we have 

received for the Golf Marathon to be used for local  

charities. 
 

We are continuing to have “Food on the Fourth”.  You 

may drop off donations of non-perishable food items in 

the box in the fellowship hall at any time.   Someone will  

deliver the donations to the Falmouth Service Center 

monthly.    Many thanks to Al Lunn for putting the box on 

castors to make it easy to take out to a car!!! 
 

To assist with lowering the budget, the Missions  

Committee voted with a majority vote to lower our budget 

by 50% - from $4,000 to $2,000.  This is funding we 

would use for charities that are not local.   We have not 

actually accessed this funding in years. 
 

The large box in the fellowship hall is for donations for 

the women’s shelter for battered women and their  

children.   We have supported them financially for years, 

in addition to the donations from the box.   On the inside 

of the lid are suggestions of things they need.   They can 

always use donations of: gift cards, feminine hygiene 

products, kitchen supplies, toilet paper, paper towels,  

hygiene items, and laundry items. THANK YOU! 
 

Everyone is welcome to attend our meetings!   Bring 

some ideas or suggestions!  We open with a devotion and 

prayer and close in prayer.   We discuss requests for 

funds, fund-raising events, finances, ideas, and much 

more!  Join us on the last Monday of the month @ 7 in the 

Lyman Lounge. For more information contact Donna 

Fish, chair, or other members of the committee:  Betty 

Bailey, Suzanne Charltas, Demaris Kooker, Donna Mates, 

Karyn Briggs, Linda Duane, Judi Hildreth, Cherylann 

Randall, Jan brooks, Doris Bousquet, Louise Bailey,  

Karen Camp, Louise Socarides, Nancy Leger, George 

McFarland, and Bud Tracy. 



Announcements 
Christmas Wreaths. Just a reminder that Dick MacKenzie and Aline Ward are always accepting Christmas 

balls, ribbon, wreaths, wire frames, or any decorations, etc. (new or used) throughout the year. We use 

these supplies for the fair wreaths. Also needed are canning jars for Jams & Jellies so don't throw out your 

jars. We will collect them all year....Already thinking of our 2015 Fair! Any questions, contact Aline at  

508-444-6038 or aw7050@comcast.net.  
 

In the event of a major snowstorm and we have to cancel our worship services, we will post the cancellation on our  

website at www.jwumcfalmouth.org, as well as on the local radio stations WQRC – 99.9, Ocean  104.7, Classical 

107.5, WCOD – 106.7, Cape Country 104.  Our primary concern is safety for our church family, so please use  

prudence and common sense in deciding whether to attend. 
 

To clap or not to clap?  We are blessed to have an extremely talented and devoted music department.  John Yankee,  

Robert Wyatt, the choir, and our special musicians put in significant time and effort to gift us with meaningful songs 

and music.  And we need to remember that on Sunday mornings when they sing or play, they are offering acts of  

worship to the glory of God, not performances for the entertainment of an audience.  Therefore, the appropriate  

response of the congregation is most often quiet gratitude.  In the Bible, clapping has its place in worship, and  

sometimes a song is sung or played in such a way that clapping is a spontaneous, appropriate reaction.  However, most 

of the time, a grateful silence that enhances the moment, or a simple, “Amen,” is most appropriate.  Please be aware 

that our music is an offering to God. 
 

Good news finance stories! 

Thank you to everyone, and especially Aline Ward, for all the work, help and support that went into making our  

Christmas Fair such a wonderful and successful event.  We made almost $13,000!  And not only did we raise money, 

but the fellowship, laughter and joy was infectious, both within our John Wesley family, and to the community as 

well.  A complete listing of all monies made is posted on the bulletin board in the fellowship hall. 
 

Thank you to everyone who made a pledge commitment to John Wesley for 2015! Many of you increased your 

pledge, and others of you made a pledge commitment for the first time. And as a result, we have a budget that will  

allow us to put new and more effective resources into our missions and ministries, begin updating and repairing our 

facilities, and start implement innovative strategies to reach out and make a difference in the lives of our neighbors 

and those who don’t yet know Jesus Christ.  Our pledge commitments for 2015 stand close to $270,000 which is over 

$40,000 more than was pledged in 2014! Praise the Lord! God tells us in the Bible, ñBring all the tithes to the Temple 

treasury so there will be ample provisions in my Temple. If you do,ò says the Lord, ñI will open the windows of  

heaven for you. I will pour out a blessing so great you wonôt have enough room to take it in!ò  God has wonderful 

blessings to pour out on us this year, as we seek to grow and to share the good news of Jesus Christ.  Thank you again 

for your generosity. 
 

 A very special thank you toé 
 Bobye Anderson – the coordinator, Gary Bernhardt – the speaker for January, and the kitchen crew – Karyn 

and Larry Briggs and Jan and Dick Wenderoth, for making “Food for the Soul” such a wonderful time of feeding us 

spiritually and physically.   

 Bonnie and Tim Valade for coordinating, promoting, and working hard for Falmouth Eats Together every 

month here at John Wesley. And to many others who come in to serve, set up and clean up, as we help support this 

important mission to our community. 

And also to the Valades for putting together delicious sandwiches and food for Eva’s reception.  And to Karen 

Dean for another wonderful cake – and just the kind Eva wanted! 

Betty Smith, Linda Duane, Marian & Jeff Warburton, and Donna Fish, for the time and work they put into 

“unhanging” the greens after Epiphany Sunday.  It was a beautiful Christmas season, and we thank them for all their 

efforts. 

mailto:aw7050@comcast.net
http://www.jwumcfalmouth.org


 
 

ALL CHURCH  

VALENTINES DAY PARTY 

Sunday, Feb. 15, 2015 
4:00 ï 6:30 p.m. 

 

Come One, Come All 
Food – everything provided 

(Optional - bring a dessert to share) 
 

DJ for dancing  
 

Casual attire 
 

Bring your family and friends 
Ages 0 - 100 

 

Free will offering 
 

(Signing up would be helpful for ordering food) 
 

For more information call 
 

Karyn Briggs @ (315) 750-0682 
Sharon Mulcahy @ (508) 457-0950 

 
Also, if you can help set up, please sign up on the Bulletin 

Board in the Fellowship Hall. 

 



 

 

February School  

Vacation Workshop 

 at John Wesley United Methodist Church 
 

 

 

 

Children ages 8-12 

Acting, Art and Theatre Workshop  
with Jacek Zuzanski      

  

Participants will stretch their artistic talents by playing acting games, inventing characters, developing dialogs and 
scenes, designing and building sets, masks and puppets. In this five day joyful experience children will form an en-
ÓÅÍÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÄÅÖÉÓÅ ÁÎÄ ÃÒÅÁÔÅ Á ÔÈÅÁÔÒÉÃÁÌ ÐÒÏÄÕÃÔÉÏÎ ÉÎÓÐÉÒÅÄ ÂÙ ,Å×ÉÓ #ÁÒÒÏÌÌȭÓ Ȱ!ÌÉÃÅȱ ÓÔÏÒÉÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÃÕÌÍÉÎÁÔÉÎÇ ÉÎ Á 
performance at the end of the week. The teacher will be Jacek Zuzanski ɀ an actor, stage director, designer and the-
atre educator of over 30 years of professional experience, and founder of Dream Tale Puppets. 
 

 

Dates:  Monday-Friday, February 16-20, 2015   
Time:  9 am to 1 pm (Children should plan to bring lunch) 

 Class and Performance Location:  The Fellowship Hall at John Wesley United Methodist Church 
270 Gifford Street, Falmouth, MA 

 Performance: Friday, February 20th at noon.   

 Fee for JWUMC children: $ 130.00/per child  

More information: http://www.dreamtalepuppets.org/workshops.html 

 Questions?  Contact Jacek Zuzanski at: info@dreamtalepuppets.org, or call  
508-495 -1251. 

 

 

To register, please complete a registration form at the JWUMC office.  Payment is due at the time of registration. 

Make checks payable to Cape Cod Children's Museum. 

 

mailto:info@dreamtalepuppets.org
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Look Up at the Sky 
 

Take time to look up at the sky 

And feel the warmth of the sun. 

The artwork of God at sunrise, 

And sunset when day is done. 

 

The beauty of white, fluffy clouds 

Which darken when storms are nigh, 

Marvel at God’s great artistry 

When rainbows are in the sky. 

 

Capture the wonder of the stars 

As they twinkle in the night. 

Enjoy a beautiful full moon 

Which transforms darkness to light. 

 

Envision what’s beyond the sky . . . 

Glorious heavens above, 

Where God in His magnificence 

Radiates through light His love. 

 

~ Joy Stosz (December 27, 2014) 

 

 

 

 

A Note From  

Joy Stosz 
 

òMany thanks to all those people  

who have bought my poetry  

booklets.  I have had 12 booklets put 

together in the past and every dollar 

I received ($10 each) goes  

to the church.  As of January 5, 

2015, I have given $3,000 to the 

church for these booklets!   

Thank you all so much!ó 


